
Greetings,
 
I am Pastor Mel Speicher of Faith Baptist Church in Interlachen, FL. Thank you for taking the time to 
read this. I ask that you prayerfully consider what the Lord would have you to do, and do it without 
delay.
 
It is a great privilege to recomend to you David and Sheila Crossman. We met back in 2001 while they 
were on deputation as a part of Rock of Ages Prison Ministry. Shortly there after David and 
Sheila moved to Interlachen and joined our church. They worked in prisons and labored in the church.  
During this time they resigned from Rock of Ages Prison Ministry and joined Baptist Missions To 
Forgotten People's.
 
After much prayer and council David and Sheila moved to Mississauga, Ontario in 2006. Here they 
faithfully served the Lord. In 2011 they moved to Prince Albert, Saskatchewan and there faithfully 
served the Lord as well.
 
While in Canada David and Sheila launched out into God's call for their lives which is to work with the
peoples of Canada. Nationals endeavoring to reach their own people. They are doing prison ministry, 
addicton ministry as well as working with the Indian tribes.
 
David and I have continued to keep in contact by way of phone and emails. I believe that David and 
Sheila are doing the work of the Lord for their lives. Will you join with us and others by praying for 
them and helping to financially supporting them.
 
In The Lord's Harvest,
 
Pastor Mel Spiecher


